Gifford Lake

ASSOCIATION
BALDWIN, MICHIGAN

Join the Gifford Lake Association today!

The majority of Gifford Lake Property owners have already become members of the Gifford
Lake Association (GLA) for 2022.

Don’t be left out. The deadline to pay membership dues for 2022 is fast approaching —June 15.
All lakefront property owners are eligible for membership.

Membership dues help the association fulfill its mission to preserve the natural beauty,
tranquility and water quality of Gifford Lake while protecting the surrounding environment.

Specifically, dues help cover the cost for:

— testing lake water quality to ensure Gifford Lake remains clean and safe

— maintaining the association’s new website, mygiffordlake.com

— renting the township hall for association meetings

— sponsoring the annual kid’s fishing contest

— purchasing memorials for property-owning members or their spouses who have passed
away.

To join the GLA, simply make out a check for $50 to the Gifford Lake Association and mail it to
Linda Helder, GLA Treasurer, 9022 S. Frick Rd., Baldwin, M| 49304.



